Duh, Brah!

Dear SFS Community:

I hope that Phase 2 of *School on the Go (SOTG)* landed well in your home this week. For what this is worth, my 7th grader reviewed the new schedule and plan on Monday evening before things started on Tuesday. He proclaimed out loud, "Brah, this feels like school!" It took everything I had at that moment to not respond with, "DUH, Brah!"

In all seriousness, we will be reaching out to you later next week with another survey to get more valuable input as we strive to make this the best program possible. And I hope to see 2nd - 8th grade students at Singing Time with Doug -- LIVE! today at 3 pm! Have a good weekend, everybody.

Together,

Steve